
 

 

Appomattox Luncheon 
Saturday, April 13, 2019 

 

Celebration of 75 years as an Auxiliary Sister 
 

Auxiliary to  

Sons of Union Veterans of the Civil War 

Margaret Atkinson, PNP 
 

Sister Anne Sosnowski, PNP is putting together a 

Memory Book 

as a gift to Margaret 
 

Sister Anne is looking for Brothers, Sisters, Family and 
Friends to share their memories of Margaret.  She would 

like you to tell your memories and stories of your time 
knowing Margaret. 

 

Please send your memories to: 

Anne Sosnowski, PNP 

12 Coyne McKay Lane 

Kennebunk, ME 04043 

Or 

Email – annesosnowski@gmail.com  

 
Deadline is March 23, 2019  

for your memory to be published in the booklet 

mailto:annesosnowski@gmail.com

